
 

 

 

 
Friday February 16 2018  
 
Kia ora, Kia orana,  Malo lelei, Talofa lava, Namaste, Fakalofa lahi atu,  
Bula vinaka, Ni hao, greetings to all whanau and friends of Flat Bush School 
 
As this week comes to an end it is really nice to see the return of the sunny weather. Hard to 
believe but next week we move into the fourth week of the term. It is a very exciting next week as we have our annual Whanau 
Fun Day on Friday. This is a really nice way for families to connect with their child’s teacher/s for 2018. 
A newsletter will be sent home early next week outlining the programme for the time we are together. Remember we are starting 
at 4.30pm and would love to see all families join us. 
 
Kia manuia, 
Mr Avatea 
Proud to be your Principal and looking forward to seeing everyone at our Whanau Fun Day 
 
New classroom names 
Last Friday all classes shared their new names for 2018, they will carry this name throughout the year. It is a new initiative here at 
our school promoting the FBS Values of Mahi Ngatahi (working as a team) and Tu Pono (we know who we are).  
 
As you can see from the photos, we have the most awesome, exciting students to work with every day and they have chosen some 
really cool names.  

2018 Flat Bush School classes 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

R1: Lively Lions R2: 2 Smarties R5: G^5 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

R6: To be confirmed R7:Super Fierce Fiery Dragons R8: Veracious Valu 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

R9: Brainy Ninjas R10: Little Einsteins R11: Intelligent Kiwis 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

R12: Brainy Ninjas R13: Fluffy Bunnies R14: Warm Hearted Dragon Warriors 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

R15:Awesome All Stars R16: Golden Doves R17: Teuila 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

R18: Amazing Avatars R19:Multi-Media Marvels R20:Nga Manaakitanga 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


